& SANITARY DISTRICT

.

NOTICE OF VACANCY IN OFFICE

MONTECITO SANITARY DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 1780 of the Government Code of the
State of California that a vacancy exists on the Board of Directors of the Montecito Sanitary
District effective October 15, 2018.

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the vacancy in said office may be filled by the
remaining Board members by appointment.

Said remaining Board members will consider an appointment to fill said vacancy at a
special meeting to be held on November 14, 2018 at 1:15, at the offices of the Montecito
Sanitary District located at 1042 Monte Cristo Lane, Montecito, California.

The office for which the vacancy exists is the office previously held by Director Warner
B. Owens.

This office, to which an appointment may be made and for which such vacancy exists,
will expire on the commencement of the term of the person elected to said office and qualified at
the next District General Election to be held in November 2020.

Written resumes for this position shall be hand delivered to the District's offices on or
before 4:00 p.m. on November 13, 2018.

Dated:_October 30, 2018

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE MONTECITO SANITARY DISTRICT,

. o 0

Diane Gabrie&_(})enerai Manager




